
Submitter: Jeff Marsh 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

This tax should be used for road maintenance if even considered. We already pay a 

payroll tax for mass transit which is extremely high. At some point we must look for 

ways to trim and control state budgets without the mind set to just ask for more 

money.  The average family and retired family’s can only take so much of the new 

taxes or I reases without going lower on the pay schedule  


